
 

 
PORT OF BARROW 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS NO.011 of 2025 
 

 
 Barrow Outer Channel No-SEA 5 Buoy reported off station 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN : 
 
that Barrow Outer Channel No-SEA 5 Buoy has been reported off station, 
approximately 75 mtrs  
 
Mariners are therefore requested to navigate with extreme caution in the 
Barrow Outer Channel until such time as the SEA No 5 is re-located. 
 
Mariners are advised to keep a good lookout and make use of the other aids 
to navigation. 
 
A further notice will be issued once the buoy has been relocated to its’ proper 
position. 
 
 
 
Richard Webb,        19.06.25 
Div HM 

 
         
Ramsey Way          
Barrow-in-Furness     
Cumbria  LA14 2TB 
 
Tel: 01229 82291              Email:  barrowmc@abports.co.uk   
 
 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the Masters or 
persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 


